
Bridgewater Township  
Noxious Weed meeting with MNDOT 

County of Rice, State of Minnesota 
June 29, 2021 

Official Minutes 
 
Call to Order at 1:00 pm 
 

• A presentation by the Cannon Valley Noxious Weed Collaborative was made by John Holden.  
Representatives from the MN Department of Transportation responded to the presentation and a 
discussion regarding the best methods of fighting wild parsnip was held.   

• MNDOT noted that they currently have only one sprayer for the district.   
• Per MNDOT, ditches are fully mowed approximately once every 5+ years.  Top cuts are done prior to 

July 1 with full cuts done after October 1. 
• The Cannon Valley Noxious Weed Collaborative will try to coordinate efforts with MNDOT to effectively 

spray and mow.   

 
• Adjourn  
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